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Tuxedo Tennis Club 
congratulates Olivia Lu 
and Sneh Vyas on a great 
play at the junior tennis 
Mb championships!

Olivia Lu is our Club Pro’s 
current student while Sneh 
Vyas was coached by our 
Club Pro in the past.


Save the date for 
upcoming tournaments 
at TTC:

Tuxedo Junior Open

May 31- June 3 2025

Tuxedo Open

Sept 6 - Sept 9 2025


Also a friendly reminder 
that when members 
participate in TM 
Tournaments to name TTC 
as their club first. This will 
help to promote our club.

March 2025


Hello to all Tuxedo Members and their 
families . We hope everyone had a good 
start to 2025. And how is it already March?
As the temperatures are slowly rising we can 
start looking forward to the outdoor season 
at the Tuxedo Tennis Club. Here are a few 
updates on Programs , plans and changes to 
expect for the new season .


Message from Zone 4, 2025 membership 
online registrations!

 

The long-awaited tennis season is almost upon us.  
Our 2025 Tuxedo Tennis Club Membership 
registrations will be live online for purchase 
beginning on Wednesday, March 12, 2025.  Please 
share this information with other members, family or 
friends who have interest in finding one of the best 
places to play the sport of tennis.  Please refer to our 
Tuxedo Tennis Club website for our 2025 
membership rates .  Due to some major upgrades to 
our club, we are anticipating a strong membership 
turnout as the sport in our community and our club 
continue to draw some well-deserved attention!  
Thank you everyone for the continued support and 
we hope to see you all soon.

•

• Stay up to date by following us on 
Instagram : https://instagram.com/
tuxedotenniswinnipeg/


• Facebook : https://facebook.com/
TuxedoTennis


• Website : https://tuxedotennis.com
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TTC Club Pro Nelly is back 
in full swing for the 10th 
season! Need a tune-up or 
improve a specific skill? 
The Academy coaching 
team is ready to help! Get 
in on the fun this spring 
with new 3T Tune-Up Drills 
at the start of the season! 
For 3T registrations, 
booking small 
group&private lessons, 
hitting sessions and any 
other inquiries about 
adult/junior programs and 
summer camps, email 
Nelly directly at 
ndtenniscanada@gmail.co
m or visit the ND Tennis 
Academy website http://
ndtenniscanada.com


F.A.S.T. (FUN ADULT STARTER 
TENNIS)

Is back for 2025


F.A.S.T. is a beginner program 
designed for starter players to learn 
the fundamentals of tennis, 
including how to serve, rally and 
score, with adjusted court sizes and 
the use of progressive tennis balls.

Once we get the ball rolling this 
spring, spread the word to friends , 
and log in to 

tuxedotennis.com for info on dates 
for 2025.


We are excited to see 
everyone back at TTC for 
a new season in 2025!!!


Russell, Kristina Belling, Sajjad 
well as assist in tracking grant 
financials and funding 
documents, which is no small 
task.

Court Lights are coming !

This spring we are on track to have lights available 
for all 6 courts. This is the result of hard work and 
dedication from the club Board, and the generous 
contribution of support from our friends at Stantec 
Engineering. Financial support has also been a 
driver for this project thru the Provincial Arts, 
Sports, Culture and Heritage ACSC grant, which 
provided 50% funding support for the project.

The light project is part of the second phase of the 
club improvements. The hitting wall and half court 
improvements constructed last year are also an 
integral part of our club improvement plan. 
Members may recall that we received support from 
the City , through our Councillor Evan Duncan for 
the first phase of these works.


The light contract has been awarded to Oakpark 
Powerline Services Ltd, a local company. Weather 
and materials supply may impact our planned 
completion , however, we are planning for a 
completion by early May. Disruption to the courts 
and play time is planned to be limited, but any 
minor disruption will be well worth it


                       


              Looking for Board Member Volunteers 

The Tuxedo Tennis Club has an opportunity for members interested in 
being part of the Board of Directors. We are looking for members that 
want to chart the course for the coming years. An executive position 
as club Secretary is available. It’s a great way to learn how the club 
operates. 

We also have an opportunity to join as a member at large. In this 
capacity you can work in any number of committee roles to suit your 
interests and volunteer time available.

For more information or just to learn more about a Board position, 
please email the club at tuxedotennisboard@gmail.com
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